The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order on October 1, 2015 at 7 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Alton Wilber, Dave Bailey, Bill Bayne, Lori Raub, Mary Jane Bolles, Lenny Kalechitz, and Linda Rockwell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments None.

Minutes Alton made a motion to approve the September 2015 Meeting Minutes as presented. Dave seconded and Bill voted yes.

<u>Road Report</u> Bill reported the following September activities: trucks are being readied for winter; the Grange Hall is being prepared for voting; topping was done on Hunsinger/Stone Crop and Holy Road; and some trees were cut on Holy Road. Dust control was done on Hunsinger and Stone Crop.

<u>Treasurer's Report</u> Bill made a motion to approve the September 2015 Treasurer's Report, pay Bill List 10-15, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for October. Dave seconded and Alton voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business None.

None. However, a brief discussion was held on the property the township recently purchased.

<u>Meetings</u> Linda noted the budget meeting will be held on October 7. In addition, the three supervisors and Linda are registered to attend the October 15 103rd Susquehanna County Township Officials Association Convention. The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.

<u>Correspondence</u> Routine correspondence was dealt with during the month or is in the supervisors' pass-around folder.

Payroll and Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Alton made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:18 p.m. Bill seconded and Dave voted yes.